Appendix to the A/P Staff Council Minutes of August 17, 2011

August 17, 2011

TO:  A/P Staff Council
FR: Kevin Lister
RE: Naming University Facilities Committee report

Follow Up from September 23, 2010 committee meeting:
The name “Diane Daugherty Golf Facility” at Hickory Ridge golf course was approved by the
University Naming committee and by the SIU Board of Trustees.

January 20, 2011 committee meeting:

The University Naming committee voted to approve naming the new women’s basketball locker
room the “Cindy Scott Women’s Basketball Locker Room.” This has been approved by the
President’s office.

Change in leadership:
Gary Kolb’s term as the chair of the University Naming committee has ended. Dennis Cradit is
the new chair.

Committee openings:
Rickey McCurry (Chancellor Representative)
Larry Dietz (Chancellor Representative)




